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We should not accept in silence the benefactions of God, but re-
turn thanks for them.  St. Basil 

We will begin registration for t he 2018-2019 school year on Jan. 

30th.  This year  w e w ill open up registration to the school com -

munity and the wider community at the same time.   

Registration packets will be available online beginning the 30th of Janu-

ary. 

January 30th also kicks-off Catholic Schools Week.  We have many activi-

ties planned.  A calendar of events will go home soon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY DATES/
EVENTS 

2018-2019  SAS REGISTRATION 

17  Awards Ceremony 

19  Helping Hands Mtg. 

5:30 pm 

24  LOVE Kids 

28 School Mass 10:00 

29 Kickoff Catholic 

Schools Week 

TAKE A PIC AND 

SEND IT TO US FOR 

YEARBOOK 

Replay it App 

Contact Mr. Dimas 

for details 
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ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL PROCEDURES 

Students arriving before 7:30am must be dropped off in the Before 

School program.  Students m ay not be dropped off near  the 

gym and left unattended.  Gym doors open at 7:30am. This is a safety 

issue so please stay with your child until 7:30am.   

All students must be dropped off at alley way or Montessori building.  

The front door is for students arriving late.  The tardy  bell rings at 

8:00am.   Students arriv-

ing late are asked to wait 

at front office until after 

prayer and announce-

ments.   Please make every 

effort to be to school on 

time!  Remember, three 

(3) tardies constitutes 

one (1)  absence.  

Important: Please re-

main in your car at 

dismissal.  Thank You! 
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TCCBED ACCREDITATION  

Every seven (7) years  Catholic 

Schools must  go through an 

accreditation process.  This is 

our year!  We  will have a team  

visiting our campus  in Febru-

ary for three days.  They will  

look at all aspects of our school  

and  submit a  final report with 

TCCBED at the closure of their 

visit.   

SAS Accreditation Visit will be 

February 25th-28th 
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#ÏÕÎÓÅÌÏÒÓ #ÏÒÎÅÒ 
ɯ!ÜÓÓàÐÕÎ 

Bullying is addressed through classroom meetings, discussions, and 
guidance lessons, here at St. Anthonyôs.  Sometimes there can still be some 
confusion.  Bullying is when someone repeatedly and on purpose says or 
does mean or hurtful things to another person who has a hard time defend-
ing himself or herself.  Bullying can take many forms, such as hitting, ver-
bal harassment, spreading false rumors, not letting someone be part of the 
group, and sending nasty messages on a cell phone or over the Internet. 
Many times, if a student is not getting along with another student they may 
tell their teacher that someone is Bullying them.   

We encourage students to use their words wisely and carefully, and 
let someone know if they are having a problem with a classmate or friend.  
If this does not help the situation, the teacher can talk to the students or the 
counselor can do a conflict resolution with the students whom are, finding 
themselves dealing with a bullying situation.  We emphasize the importance 
of reporting bullying to an adult at school and at home.   

In addition, parents are the first, teachers in the home, make it clear 
to your child that you take bullying seriously and that bullying is not okay, 
develop clear rules within your family for your childôs behavior, praise your 
child for following the rules and use logical consequences. Spend time with 
your child and carefully supervise and monitor his or her activities, build on 
your childôs talents by trying to get him or her involved in positive activities 
(ex. clubs, music, sports and be sure to watch their behavior in these places 
as well), share your concerns with your childôs teacher, counselor, and work 
together to send a clear message about bullying behaviors.  Conflicts, or 
problems, are a part of life. They can happen to anyone and it is important 
for our students here at St. Anthonyôs to practice solving them because they 
can happen from time to time.  Bullying is something that requires more 
support from home and school.  It is very important that we work together 
as a school and a community to form a united force against bullying.  Please 
contact your School Counselor with any additional help that may be needed 
throughout the school year. 

 
Ephesians 4:29  

Do not use harmful words, but only helpful works, the kind that build up 
and provide what is needed, so that what you say will do good to those who 
hear you. 

https://bible.knowing-jesus.com/Ephesians/4/29


  5 

Catholic School Advantage - Fact Sheet 
Research Shows: 

The achievement gap is smaller in faith-based schools (Jeynes, 2007; Marks & Lee, 

1989). 

Students in Catholic and other private schools demonstrate higher academic achieve-

ment than students from similar backgrounds in public schools (Coleman & 

Hoffer, 1987; Coleman, Hoffer, & Kilgore, 1982; Greeley, 1982; Sander, 1996). 

Latino and African American students who attend Catholic schools are more likely to 

graduate from high school and more likely to graduate from college than their 

public school peers (Benson, Yeager, Guerra, & Manno, 1986; Evans & Schwab, 

1995; Neal, 1997; Sander & Krautman, 1995). 

The òmultiply disadvantagedó benefit most from Catholic schools (Evans & Schwab, 

1995; Greeley, 1982; Neal, 1997). 

Social class effects on educational achievement are significantly lessened in Catholic 

schools (Bryk, Lee, & Holland, 1993; Greeley, 1982). 

The poorer and more at-risk a student is, the greater the relative achievement gains 

in Catholic schools (York, 1996). 

Graduates of Catholic high schools are more likely to vote than public school gradu-

https://bible.knowing-jesus.com/Ephesians/4/29

